June 27, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: John T. Larkins, Executive Director
ACRS/ACNW

Andrew L. Bates
Advisory Committee Management Officer

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-06-0030 - RENEWAL OF
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE CHARTER

The Commission has approved the renewal of the Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste
(ACNW) Charter, as revised by the staff, for a period of two years with the provision that the
estimated annual direct cost of this committee (item 7.a) be revised to the correct figure. This
renewal request is on a schedule out of sequence with the budget and uses different input data
(i.e., actual vs. budgeted values, etc.). Thus the derivation of the resources in the report is not
transparent. When the renewal request is submitted in the future, staff should provide an
appropriate enclosure which provides the basis for the resource information.
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